Please send us a service pack that will comect the errors in the recent relense
Audit Panner software.
d Our computer technology advisory group puts new software through extensive testing.
the explanation. before we distribute software to our staff and begin our training programs. Affer just a
short time working with Audit Partner 7.0, it became clear that this version contains.
numerous bugs, especially in the reporting modules. Please examine the attached logs
and error g d by our advisory group, Their con-
versations with your technical suppont staff confirm our evaluation of this version of
your audit software.

Our audit personnel are cagerly awaiting the new version of your software for
mentation in our training program tentatively scheduled for next month. We're
ious to receive a service pack that will correct the errors and enable this version to
operate a5 effectively as version 6.2,

Later.

Patrick Byrd
Technology Specialist
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